
Mr . Kelleher said the Pratt & Whitney contract is a good

example of the inroads Canadian companies are making in sales of

high tech goods to Indonesia and added that Canada will be

participating in the forthcoming Indonesian Air Show which is to

be held in Jakarta June 22-July 1 .

For more information contact :

John Burbridg e

South & Southeast Asia Trade Development

Department of External Affairs, Ottawa

Tel : (613) 995-7659
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